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Amazing Tale of a Satisfying Call to Tech Support . . . 
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I recently acquired a Dell laptop with Windows 7 to start working on a database project that only could only be accessed on a PC and used through Internet Explorer. The database program also required that I be able to print various pdf files, Word files and screen shots. Since I am a long-time computer user (PowerMac), I also have two HP printers -- an older, very reliable LaserJet and an equally old HP All-in-One. Neither 

printer has WiFi capabilities, but both are USB printers.
Thinking this would be easy, I ran a USB printer cable from my HP LaserJet P2035n directly to my laptop and the printer icon appeared in the devices window along with a big yellow triangle telling me I had the infamous ‘issue’ problem and would I like to “troubleshoot.” “‘Of course,” I told the machine and lo and behold, the little Dell that couldn’t, came back and said “sorry, Charlie, there is no driver available for your antique 

printer.”
Funny thing though, on HP’s own web site, the driver not only exists, but I had already easily downloaded it. But, it would not install. I did not want to buy a 3rd printer and I needed to print desperately – paperwork was backing up. So even though I knew HP’s customer support reputation from years back (prefer a trip to the dentist than to be on hold button hell with HP), 
I went to HP’s web site again for Tech Support and surprisingly (?) HP has outsourced tech support. BUT, and this is a big but, to a company that can actually do technical support for all kinds of software and hardware.
So I punched in the 877 number and got ”Sam” in New Delhi who listened to my tale of woe and whose first question was, “If you own a Mac, why would you ever get a PC?” That is honestly what he said! Anyway, he assured me he and “Michael” could make my old HP printer work perfectly with my Dell. Thirty-five minutes (and $149.99) later, my printing problems were resolved. There were programs on the hard drive that had to be activated and some removed in order for Windows 7 to allow a driver from an ‘old’ HP printer to be used. 
Even though I paid slightly more for the call than the cost of a newer, inexpensive printer, I do not end up with 3 printers on my desk and my LaserJet prints nice and fast and reliably.
Anyone with an old HP, I would encourage you to use the new HP Tech Assist number (the company is called Upquake Technical Services) to bring extended life to your printer or any other device you may have. Sam and Michael were both excellent!
Sam and Michael were much better than the old Help Desk.

